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League of Conservation Voters Endorses Ben R. Luján

Congressional candidate and Public Regulation Commissioner Ben R. Lujan said Friday he was honored by the national League of Conservation Voters’ endorsement of him for New Mexico’s 3rd Congressional District.

“I am proud to have the support of the environmental community and honored by this endorsement,” Lujan said. “A safer, cleaner energy future has been a cornerstone of my mission at the New Mexico Public Regulation Commission.”

“Ben Lujan’s experience with renewable energy and proven commitment to the environment make him the best choice for the voters of Northern New Mexico,” LCV President Gene Karpinski said.    

Under Lujan’s leadership as chairman, the PRC implemented some of the highest renewable-energy requirements in the nation -- utilities must provide 20 percent of their electricity from renewable sources by 2020. Lujan fought to pass those standards in the Legislature.

Lujan also joined leaders of utility commissions in California, Oregon and Washington state in signing onto the Joint Action Framework on Climate Change to develop regional solutions to global warming.

And because nearly all of New Mexico’s 500 megawatts of renewable-energy capacity is made up of wind, Lujan helped devise PRC rules mandating diversity requirements so that utilities must develop more solar and other clean sources of energy.

Ben R. Luján is a New Mexico Public Regulation Commissioner and former PRC chairman who is running for U.S. Congress in New Mexico’s 3rd District. He has been a leading proponent of renewable-energy development and a strong advocate for consumers’ rights and improved access to health care.
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